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I would like to express my support for the continued and increased investment in sustainable and
socially responsible projects that foster long-term socioeconomic benefits for our communities. 

Supporting industries that focus on innovation and sustainability will not only secure our economic
future but also position Washington State as a leader in the global transition to a green economy.


